
Easy Tips 
To Be Rail 
Safe In 
Orange 
County 

Orange County will SOON have INCREASED 
FREQUENCY OF METROLINK PASSENGER-RAIL 
SERVICE. It is important to learn and teach 
rail safety rules. 
TRACKS ARE FOR TRAINS!   
They are private property. Walking, jogging or playing on or 
near the train tracks is considered trespassing and is illegal. 

TRAINS WILL NOT ALWAYS BLOW WARNING HORNS.   
Quiet Zones will soon be established in residential and 
business areas along the train tracks, so trains will no longer 
need to blow their horns. 

WARNING SIGNS SAVE LIVES!  
Approach all crossings with care and do not ignore any 
warning signs or gates. 
    - As a motorist, never drive around gates. 
    - As a pedestrian, always stop, look and listen  

for a train before crossing the tracks at a designated 
pedestrian crossing.

NEVER TRY TO BEAT A TRAIN!  
Trains can take up to half a mile to reach a complete stop. 
Trains cannot swerve to avoid people or cars and cannot stop 
quickly enough to avoid a collision. 

For more information visit OCTA.net or call 714/560-5376


